
November  

Is Family Violence Prevention 
and Awareness month 

In honor of Family violence Prevention and 

Awareness, we will be hosting a purple ribbon 

beading class with Debbie Grandjambe at the 

Paspew house.  

 

November 25, 2024  

6:00-10:00 pm 

 

Seating for 10 participants please call the Paspew 

house to book  your seat at (780) 697-3323 

Snacks and    

beverages will be 

provided 

Picture of pin to be 

made by participants 


